
 

SecEd & Headteacher Update have partnered with SchoolScreener for Schools to 
provide a free webinar offering practical strategies for how teachers and schools can 
support the education of children with vision and hearing difficulties, including classroom 
strategies and advice for SEND/inclusion teams. 
 
The free webinar will take place online on Thursday 20th June at 4pm, so make sure 
you secure your place.  
 
With 1 in 5 students affected by mild to moderate vision and/or hearing loss, the webinar 
will offer advice on spotting the signs of undiagnosed problems and tips on working with 
parents and carers to ensure children are supported. 
 
Don't miss out on the opportunity to ensure the best possible outcomes for all your 
students. 

Can't make the date? Registrants will be able to watch the recorded webinar on demand at a time that 
suits you. 

 

  

FIND OUT MORE  
 

   

REGISTER NOW  
 

    

  

THE WEBINAR WILL ANSWER KEY QUESTIONS: 
  

•       What are the common vision and hearing difficulties that teachers 
will encounter in the classroom? 

   
•       What impact do these conditions have in terms of pupil learning 

and engagement, behaviour, and on wider issues such as mental 
health? 

   

https://email.sec-ed.co.uk/c/1IFRI3eTv3r1aaU99EtA1XrLMEWt
https://email.sec-ed.co.uk/c/1IFRIiqYEJivAaI4Nw74RbO1zuAQ
https://email.sec-ed.co.uk/c/1IFRHO2OlnzwKb6dvMQ5cJ5vZPi6


•       What are the implications for your classroom management and 
lesson-planning? What can teachers put in place to try and 
overcome these barriers to learning? 

   
•       How can we ensure all staff consider the potential unmet needs of 

pupils who are displaying challenging behaviours? 
   

•       What are the links between vision and hearing problems and other 
SEN or social emotional and mental health needs? 

   
•       What are the particular challenges when identifying vision and 

hearing problems in pupils using English as an additional 
language? 

   
•       How can schools spot the signs of vision and hearing problems 

and work with parents/carers to find solutions? 
   

•       Why do schools need to take the lead in identifying vision and 
hearing deficits in their pupils? How can in-school screening 
programmes support this work? 
  

There will also be an opportunity for audience questions at the end of the 
webinar. 

FIND OUT MORE  
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